

November 17, 2010

Shari Moore City Clerk City of Saint Paul 310 City Hall 15 Kellogg Blvd. West Saint Paul, Minnesota 55102

Dear Ms. Moore,

St. Paul Smart Trips would like to express our support for amending Chapter 106 of the Saint Paul Legislative Code to clarify requirements for sidewalk cafes and sidewalk sales displays.

St. Paul Smart Trips is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization that improves access and mobility for those who travel in and around St. Paul. We view sidewalks as an important piece of the City's transportation system and as such believe that a pedestrian access zone that meets ADA standards should be maintained at all times.

Sincerely,

Jessica Treat
Executive Director

CC:

Councilmember Stark